
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

December 31,1986

Mr. Eugene K. Chamberlond, Ph. D.
3033 Dale Street
San Diego, California

Dear Mr. Chamberland:

Louise Jackson is on a trip East during a break in her classes. We are in
receipt of the information you sent in response to our inquiry. We are very
grateful for the amount of information you sent and thoroughness of your
reply.

Louise will respond to your letter when she gets back.

Personally, I'm glad you have "...slowed down considerably in the past couple
of years," we couldn't of handled a 40 page reply.

Have a great 1987, and thanks again.

Our best.

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r
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